Thank You Letter
29/6/06

Rex Spinley,
Karnunka Farm,

Karoonda

Dear Rex and Cely,

I am writing to sincerely thank you for allowing our students to visit your property. The students rated the visit highly on their feedback sheets and it was a valuable part of our camp.

I have been to Tasmania and shared our experience with programs run in each state using the same source of funding (Sheep CRC). Victoria representatives did a camp with students, WA ran a whole day activity for 600 students related to sheep (sheep dogs, grading wool, testing wool, bioshearing, electronic tagging of sheep in WA) doing activities across all areas of the curriculum, Qld, Tas and another Vic group did a professional development day with teachers to provide teaching resources, NSW did a competition for schools involved with counting viable sperm in a slide samples and comparing sperm from a normal sheep and one that had been treated with a chemical that was supposed to enhance sperm viability. etc. The session provided a lot of exchanging ideas and resources for teachers to use in the classroom. I will present some of that at the teacher professional development sessions we will hold at the end of the year and when I go around to schools to talk to students.

I hope that the season turns soon so that you can achieve the plans that you have made. I was impressed with the thinking and problem solving that you are doing.

Thanks again

Regards

Peter Haines

Science Education Officer

GrowSmart Careers in Science Project

PO Box 52

7 Wilson St

Berri, SA, 5343

Ph 85 822055 Fax 85 823503

Mb 0429 231946 

email; growsm@riverland.net.au
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